
Artist at Work FAQs


Q; Who will benefit from this program?


A: Artists who are working on a new or an on-going project/ body of  work, and are 

committed to devoting time on this chosen project. Artists who are struggling with their 

project, or those who are setting up a serious practice for the first time will also benefit 

from this program. The aim of  the program is to help artists enhance their work 

processes, and help bring clarity and coherence to their work. The group and one-on-one 

sessions are structured to equip participants with the drive, positivity and encouragement 

to achieve their aspirations.


Q: How will the group sessions and one-on-one sessions work?


A: The Artist at Work program will meet approximately every two weeks. For instance, 

the first group session is scheduled for March 15 2022, while the first one-on-one session 

is scheduled for the last week of  March. The second group session will be held on April 

15 2022, and the following one-on-one session will be in the last week of  April, and so on.


Q: Tell us more about the Guest Speaker.


A: The guest speaker session is a bonus session scheduled to be held either in June or July. 

The speaker will talk about her/his studio practice and answer questions from us all. The 

name of  the guest speaker will be revealed closer to the date of  the session.


Q: How will the Artist at Work program be conducted?


A: Artist at Work is an online program. All meetings will be held via Zoom. All 

participants will download the Zoom app on their device.


Q: What topics will you NOT cover in this program?


A: The Artist at Work program focuses on studio work. It will not cover topics related to 

sales, exhibitions or galleries, except in a broad sense.
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